
Early Childhood Care and Education Committee (ECCEC) 
Child Care Forum 

March 14, 2013 
8:30-10:30 am 

215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
Madison Municipal Building Rm 260 

Madison, WI  53703 
 

Please join fellow child care center staff, parents, interested community members  
and agency staff in sharing challenges to quality child care and education with the 
City of Madison Early Childhood Care and Education Committee.  

 
What are the current challenges in providing  

quality early child care and education? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  

 
 

 
      

 
 
 

 
Registration is required if you wish to speak at this forum. Time slots will be limited to 
10 minutes per provider and may be adjusted based on the number of speakers. Please be 
prepared to include in your comments what the ECCEC could do to address the issue.  
 
You do not need to register if you are only attending to listen. Please contact Becky Schesny 
at rschesny@cityofmadison.com or 266-6081 to register by Tuesday, March 12th by 12 pm.   

mailto:rschesny@cityofmadison.com

